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May 1, 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian:

All students attending public or private school in Alabama are required to present an up-
to-date Alabama Certificate of Immunization, an Alabama Certificate of Religious
Exemption, or an Alabama Certificate of Medical Exemption before attending school at
any grade level. All Certificates must contain the dates of all vaccines given and the
Facility where the vaccines were given.

A dose of the Tdap vaccine is required for Alabama student’s age 11 years or older,
entering the 6" grade. This immunization requirement needs to be completed over the
summer. Please bring in a revised form indicating your child’s updated immunization
history to the school.

If you have any questions or need additional information concerning required vaccines or
certificates, please call your physician or local county health department.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

[ g Sencty Ritehy

Betsy Draper, RN Sandy Ritchey
School Nurse Principal



